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10 DOWNING STREET

Prime Minister

DINNER TO COMMEMORATE 220TH ANNIVERSARY OF THE BOARD

OF DEPUTIES OF BRITISH JEWS.

1.You have agreed to speak at this Dinner which is to
be held at the Guildhall on the evening of Tuesday,
15th December, 1981.

The Chairman, Greville Janner, telephoned this
morning to ask your reaction as to whether Michael Foot,

David Steel (and possibly the Leader of the Social
Democratic Party, if there is one) should be invited as well.

Greville Janner will do exactly as you wish.

My own view is that you are speaking as Prime Minister

(and not as Leader of the Conservative Party) but that,

even so, it would be better to have you there on your own,

rather than with other Party Leaders.
,

 

What do you think? 4M
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